Pugh, Marilyne

From: Whyrosdick, Tim

Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 9:37 AM
Ta. Lynn, D. Lewis

Cc: Welch, Chuck; Pugh, Marilyne
Subject: RE: Summer workers

| will take this to the board on the 11" as a recommendation. Tim

From: Lynn, D. Lewis

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 1:56 PM
To: Wyrosdick, Tim

Subject: FW: Summer workers

For your consideration. | mentioned this to you the other day and we asked Chuck to give us a written estimate of what
he needed.

From: Welch, Chuck
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 1:54 PM
To: Lynn, D. Lewis

Cc: Emerson, William

Subject: FW: Summer workers

Mr. Lynn,

During our Technology Upgrade Project meeting, Vickie and | presented a 2 year plan to Mr. Emerson and Mr. Harrell. As
part of this plan we asked for labor to assist our District Technical Support staff during the summer to help
upgrade/replace existing XP computers. We would like to hire up to (10) Teacher Assistants for Technology and have
them work up to (20) days during July and August. Our understanding was if they were doing a job similar to their
normal duties, we are required to pay them their regular hourly rate. We have had several Tech Contacts express
interest to work during the summer, but do not know if they can work all 20 days. Mr. Harrell provided funding for 1111
replacement computers to be order before the budget ended and they are scheduled to start arriving the second week
of July. Our plan is to use these TA’s to assist setting up these new computers at the Middle Schools before school
begins. We estimated the cost to be around $42,000.00 based on $25 per hour X 10 Tech Contacts X 20 Days. | think we
will be lucky to get 5-10 day commitments for worker this late in the summer. Please let me know how to proceed if
approval is given.

Thanks,

Chuck Welek

Computer Support Supervisor
Santa Rosa County District Schools
Phone: (850)-983-5086

From: Emerson, William

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 9:38 AM
To: Welch, Chuck

Subject: RE; Summer workers

Chuck,

Please send Lewis the number of days and personnel you need so he can ask Mr. Wyrosdick for approval.



Bitl Emersan

sssistant Superintendent

Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment
Santa Rosa County School District
850-983-5040

From: Welch, Chuck

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 3:59 PM
To: Emerson, William

Subject: Summer workers

Hey Bill,

Any final word on hiring Tech Contacts to help us this summer?
Thanks,

Chiuck Weleh

Computer Support Supervisor

Santa Rosa County District Schools
Phone: (850)-983-5086

Fax: (850)-983-4565

Email: welchc@mail.santarosa.k12.fl.us
Technical Support Annex: (850)-983-5079



